
Flu vaccines scheduling now available! 

 

Pavilion Pediatrics recommends that all children 6 months and older get an annual flu vaccine. 

During the winter months, transmission of the flu is expected to rise.   

We are offering in office appointments for Flu Vaccines for patients and parents/guardians of 

Pavilion Pediatrics.  

➢ Flu Vaccines during regular office hours for patients, siblings, and parents/guardians. 

➢ Flu Vaccines during scheduled office visits for patients, siblings, and parents/guardians.  

➢ Saturday and Sunday Flu Clinics. Please note: All Flu Vaccines will be done IN OUR OFFICE this year. 

Our Weekend Flu Clinic dates are: 

Sunday September 29th 

Saturday October 5th 
Sunday October 13th 

Saturday October 19th 

 

• Please be sure to schedule an appointment for ALL individuals you wish to receive the Flu Vaccine. 

• Don’t worry if the times are not the same, please arrive at your earliest scheduled time and we will 

administer the vaccine for everyone scheduled. 
 

Please click here to schedule your Saturday or Sunday Flu Clinic appointment. 
 
 

If you prefer to receive your Flu Vaccine during regular office hours, please call our office to 
schedule your Flu Vaccine appointment at (410)583-2955. Do not use the link above. 

 

Flu Vaccines can also be given during scheduled office visits. Please let our staff know you would 

like to receive the Flu Vaccine when you arrive for your appointment. No need to call ahead if 

you already have a visit scheduled unless you are a parent/guardian or sibling that would like to 

be added to the schedule to receive the Flu Vaccine at the same time. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://phreesia.me/newfluclinic

